Barkley Plantation

<u>April 2016</u>

Welcome to April! First off we would like to welcome Clara Lawrence and Sarah Britt to our community here at Barkley Plantation! Hope everyone is enjoying the beginning of spring! Check out our calendar and you will see just how busy we are staying!

REMEMBER.....

If you plan on eating with your loved one please give us at LEAST a two hour notice so we can prepare the proper amount of food. Also if you plan on having a large group come to eat for occasions such as a birthday you can reserve our Private Dining Room! Costs again are \$5.50 per person!

We would like.....

Any old photos or copies of photos of residents when they were younger doing their favorite activities, with their families, etc.! We are compiling a scrapbook with each resident's "life story"! Also if you have any extra scrapbooking materials we would appreciate those items as well!



April Birthdays:
Happy Birthday to.....

Residents:

Dorothy Carter	April 3
Cora Mae Atkinson	April 4
Jean Chapman	April 20

Staff:

Mary White	April 5
Candice Whipple	April 10
Clara Beth Hyde	April 15

We are one apartment away from being at capacity! We already have several on the waiting list for one and two bedroom apartments!! As always we appreciate your support in our community here! If you know of anyone who might want to know more about assisted living please don't hesitate to have them contact me!

Clay Ahart
 PR/RS Coordinator